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Hayama International School

Hello Hayama
International School

families!

As we begin on the academic year
2024-2025, we're glad to welcome our
students back to a year full of learning,
fun, and growth. 



Our A1 classroom has been buzzing with
excitement as students engage in creative
arts, practice writing letters, and learn
classroom essentials and procedures.
We're focusing on developing fine motor
skills through building blocks, tracing lines
and curves, and ensuring our students
have a strong pencil grip.

Classroom Updates:

Featured articles

Important Reminders for Parents:

Please ensure your child brings their water
bottle, blue folder with the temperature
chart, and lunch to school every day.
The Daily Take Home Folder (blue folder)
should be checked nightly for handouts and
notes, and returned to school each day
with the temperature chart inside.

 Note from the Classroom Teacher

"I'm looking forward to a great year of
learning together. If you have any questions or
concerns, kindly let us know via email. Let's
make this year a great success!"

Thank you as always!

Best regards,

Arlene D. Tangcangco-Dochi
Classroom Teacher


